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Dear Ms Walton,
I can confirm that you application under s102A has been approved by the Examining Authority.
Please use the following references for all future correspondence relating to the two projects
EA1N-006 (East Anglia One North)
EA2-006 (East Anglia Two)
Kind regards
Karl-Jonas Johansson
Swyddog Achos/ Case officer
Cynllunio Seilwaith Cenedlaethol/ National Infrastructure Planning
Yr Arolygiaeth Gynllunio/ The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House,
Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN
Llinell Gymorth/ Helpline: 0303 444 5000
E-Bost/ Email: EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
E-Bost/ Email: EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Wê/ Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (Cynllunio Seilwaith
Cenedlaethol/ National Infrastructure Planning)
Wê/ Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (Gwaith
achos ac apeliadau/ Casework and appeals)
Twitter: @PINSgov
Nid yw’r cyfartherbiad hwn yn gyfystyr â chyngor cyfreithiol/ This communication
does not constitute legal advice.
Edrychwch ar ein Hysbysiad Preifatrwydd cyn anfon gwybodaeth at yr
Arolygiaeth Gynllunio/ Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information
to the Planning Inspectorate.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must
you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received
this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other
lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any
attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result
of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary
checks.
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The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions
or policies of the Inspectorate.
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